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I strongly oppose this measure. I very much believe in mail in voting. It is safe and 

secure and much easier for voters. Plus it is less burdensome for everyone. I 

remember the old days of having to wait at a voting site and I don’t want to go back.  

 

Please reject this regressive measure.  


